
 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 
 

Dear TASH Friends, 
 
Applications for TASH Gift Memberships are currently unavailable 
online. However, you can download and send us a completed 
paper application.  
 
To do this, download a membership form here, fill in the 
recipient's name, address and other information, and mail it with 
your check payable to “TASH” to the address below. We suggest 
that you write near the top of the application:  “This is a Gift 
Membership from_________________[your name].” 
 
Please mail the completed form with your check to: 
 
                TASH 
                Attention:  Memberships 
                1875 I (Eye) Street, NW, Suite 582 
                Washington, DC  20006 
 
Thank you for choosing the gift of a TASH membership and your 

continued support!  

 

                                     ~ PennTASH Board of Directors 

http://tash.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/2015-TASH-Membership-Form.pdf

